Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong
79B Pok Fu Lam Road, Hong Kong
Tel : 2546-1644 Fax : 2517-2483
Website : www.csshk.edu.hk

23 February, 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Cancellation of Group Booking Appointment for COVID-19 Vaccination 2021-22 No.e135B
(To: Selected students)

In light of the severe epidemic situation, the Hong Kong government has just announced a
series of anti-epidemic measures including this year's summer holidays will start early in March.
The school premises will have the chance to be used as centres for ferritory wide compulsory
Covid-19 testing. In view of this, the group booking vaccination arrangement have to be cancelled.

In addition, the government has increased the capacity of children's vaccination from this week
and it will be much faster to book the vaccination online. Parents are requested to make an online
vaccination appointment for their children as soon as possible.

We apologize for the inconvenience caused.

Vaccine booking website: https://www.covidvaccine.gov.hk/en/

“Mr. Chim Hon Ming
Principal, (CSSHK

To: CSSHK Class No: ( )

Reply slip of Cancellation of Group Booking Appointment for COVID-19 Vaccination 2021-22 No.e135B

I acknowledge receipt of the above notice and understand its content. I will book the vaccination
for my child by myself.

Name of student: Name of parent:

Class: Signature:

25-02-2022 Lau



